
The Mundella News 

 

 

Term 2 Week 6 December 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We find ourselves heading towards the final week of the term but with many 
things still happening across the school. 
 
We have, as yet, been very fortunate with incidences of Covid 19; certainly, when 
compared to other local schools, and this has been, in no small way, due to your 
care and support with maintaining cleanliness and understanding the modest 
changes that we have made to our seasonal events. We would be really pleased if 
you can keep up this momentum and focus for the remainder of the term. 
 
Gone have the days when the last week before the Christmas break was watching 
films and colouring in. Next week our team have planned a full programme of 
lessons around performing arts. We also have a number of visitors; on site or 
virtually, who will be leading workshops and sharing their experiences in their 
various fields of performance. It is shaping up to be an exciting and stimulating 
week. 
 
Of course, we will also be having our festive lunch, class parties and . . . Mundella's 
Got Talent. 
 
From one set of stars to some other galactic features. In the night sky tonight, if it 
is clear, as well as the crescent moon you will be able to see, almost in a line, 
Jupiter, Saturn and Venus! 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
Frazer E. Westmorland 
 

Dates 
- Monday 13th December- Phase 

1 Winter production (this will 

be recorded for parents to 

watch. 

- Tuesday 14th December- 

Birthday parties for those who 

have had their birthday in 

Term 2 (23rd October-31st 

December). 

- Wednesday 15th December- 

Christmas Service (pupils 

only). 

- Thursday 16th December- 

Christmas dinner and jumper 

day. Children may wear a 

Christmas jumper with their 

school uniform.  

Mundella’s Got Talent Final 

- Friday 17th December- 

Christmas Parties & Last day 

of term. Children have an 

early finish at 1:30pm. 

School Disco 
 
 

We have had multiple discos this week for the different phases, we hope the children have enjoyed 
showing off their moves! 

 
 



  


